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Southern Automotive Media Association

November 26, 2013

Mr. Jason Wenig

The Creative Workshop
118 Hill ST.

Dania Beach, FL 33004

Dear Jason,

This year at our 6th Annual Rides N Smiles event at the Homestead Miami Speedway,
we had the most successful day ever. With over 140 children attending from Baptist
Children's and Miami Children's hospitals, along with over 60 military veterans, we
shared their smiles because of the generous participation of automotive companies like
yours.

Your red Sport Speciale racer, was a huge hit with everyone and we can't thank you
enough for your efforts in sending it (them) down for our use. Please go to our web site
at http://www.samaonline.org/ to see what you helped create.

The Christmas season is one where we all receive gifts, and this past weekend was an
early gift to all of us. Thank you so very much from all of us at SAMA.

With best regards,

Bell Adam

President

720 S. Powerline Road - Suite B - Deerfield Beach, FL 33442



